
Revised Officer Recommendation 
 
3.1 The Harbour Committee is invited to: 
 

a. Note and approve the contents of the draft Maritime and Coastguard 
Agency PMSC Health Check report (Appendix 1) and the proposed 
response contained therein; 

 
b. Establish a Marine Safety sub-committee as recommended by the 

MCA, with the following Terms of Reference: 
 
 ‘To ensure appropriate insight and understanding of the 

organisations marine safety management system and supporting 
systems and when necessary make recommendations to the 
Harbour Committee regarding health and safety related matters.’ 

 
That the Marine Safety sub-committee be politically balanced on 
the basis of: 

2 Conservative Members,  
2 Liberal Democrat Group Members; and  
1 Independent Group Member 
 

 
c. Note the contents of the MarNIS report. 

 


